Goldstone Report
Another good entry to the Goldstone this year with 23 teams, one more than last year. One team had to withdraw after the draw was made due to an issue with team availability.

This year the competition was won by Jeff Morris's team who reversed the result against St Titus in the final from last year.

Nearly every game was played by the deadlines, which made organisation of the event easy.

The main issue was that two teams used non Manchester registered members. So we will reinforce this requirement with any team that enters the competition before the draw is made.

Roger Hopton

